
Daily Announcements 

8-28-17 

Attention 5th-8th grade!! Are you interested in being a student council representative for the 2017-2018 

school year?  Fill out your application on-line!  Visit the Kahler website under NEWS and click on the 

Student Council Application.  Applications must be received by Friday - September 1st, 2017.  All rep-

resentatives will then be placed on a new Google form for online voting the next week.  

Tutoring will begin on Tuesday—September 5th.  Tutoring is offered every Tuesday and Thursday 

morning at 8am.  Your teachers will be available for extra help in any and all of your classes. 

Happy Birthday To: 

Emma Anthony 

Ellen Forjan 

Christopher Lisac 

Indian Polletta      
DON’T FORGET TO STOP BY THE LI-

BRARY 

FOR YOUR BIRTHDAY PENCIL! 

Would you like to spread random acts of kindness in school?  Would you like to be the reason you make 

someone else’s day brighter?  If you have ideas that you want to share, come to our Kindness Club 

meeting this Wednesday - August 30th at 8:00am in the library.  This club is open to students in 5th - 

8th grades.  If you have any questions, see Mrs. Sprinks or Mrs. Kammer. 

5th GRADERS - Do you like singing and performing?  Come join us for 5th grade choir!  We meet on 

Friday mornings at 7:45am and will perform a holiday musical in December!  Please see Mrs. Palasz for 

more info and to sign up!! 

Lake Central Indians Baseball Camp is coming up!  If you are interested in improving your overall 

baseball fundamentals plan on attending this camp.  This camp is hosted by the Lake Central High 

School baseball coaches and players.    Flyers are available in the front office. 

MATILDA BOOK   

BLUE PENCIL POUCH  

ANGEL CHARM 

BLUE AND WHITE LUNCH BAG 

Do you like taking pictures?  Do you attend a lot of Kahler events?  Are you creative, artsy and good 

with editing?  Then you might consider applying for a yearbook staff job.  There will be a call-out meet-

ing for yearbook staff this Wednesday morning from 8am-8:30am.  There is a limited number of  stu-

dents that will be selected for this staff.  See Mrs. Schuldt in Room 240 if you can not make it Wednes-

day but are interested in applying. 

PLEASE SEE PAGE (2) FOR A VERY  

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT  

Attention all Science Olympiads …. The call out meeting for Science Olympiad students in grades 6-

8th is Wednesday Sept. 6 after school from 3-4:30pm.  Please have rides here by 4:20pm.  Science 

Olympiad is an American team competition in which students compete in 23 events pertaining to vari-

ous scientific disciplines, including earth science, biology, chemistry, physics, engineering and build-

ing.  It is a fun, competitive competition which allows students to compete against other schools all 

over the state.  So if you are interested please come to the call out meeting Sept. 6.  If you are not able 

to attend please see Mrs. Kelly in Rm. 140 for paperwork that will be handed out at the meeting. 



 

 

This weekend Cole Thompson did something amazing!! 

Cole and his family did a 72 mile bike ride this weekend!!! 

Cole and his family were in Wisconsin on the Elroy Sparta bike trail.   

WAY TO GO COLE!!  WE ARE SO PROUD OF YOU!! 


